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DISTRIBUTION INC.

Nancy Marconi
Registrar SUBMITTED BY RESS & EMAIL

Ontario Energy Board
2300 Yonge Street
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

March 13, 2024
Dear Ms. Marconi,

Re: Wasaga Distribution Inc. (WDI)
Application for 2024 Electricity Distribution Rates
Ontario Energy Board (OEB) File No. EB-2023-0055

On February 26, 2024, WDI informed the OEB that, following the February 21-23, 2024, settlement
conference, WDI and the parties are working towards filing a complete settlement proposal on allissues
by March 13, 2024.

The parties agree that additional time is required to produce the written settiement proposal;
accordingly, WDI is requesting an extension on behalf of all the parties until March 27, 2024, to submit
the full settlement proposal with the OEB. WDI and the parties will endeavor to submit the settlement
proposal prior to this date if possible.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

F

Ashly Karamatic

Manager, Finance & Regulatory
Wasaga Distribution Inc.
a.karamatic@wasagadist.ca




